
From: alastair Southgate, Transport Strategy Manager [mailto:Alastair.Southgate@essex.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 January 2015 16:19 
To: Richard White 
Cc: Matthew Bradley, Strategic Development Manager; julia.brooks@essexhighways.org; Contact 
Essex; Andrew Cook, Director for Operations: Environment & Economy; Sean Perry, Head of 
Economic Growth and Development; Matthew Jericho, Spatial Planning Manager; Chris Stevenson2, 
Head of Commissioning Connected Essex Integrated Transport 
Subject: FW: A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon National Infrastructure Project - Adequacy of 
Consultation 
 
Dear Richard, 
 
Re: A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon National Infrastructure Project - Adequacy of 
Consultation. 
 
Essex County Council responded to various consultations during the development of 
the A14 Cambridge to Huntingdon National Infrastructure Project and believes the 
consultation process has been appropriate and ECC has had appropriate 
opportunities to input. 
 
Regards 
 
Alastair 
 
  
Alastair Southgate 
 
Transportation Strategy Manager 
Place Commissioning (Transport and Infrastructure) 
 
Essex County Council  
Telephone: 03330 130561 | mobile 07585 909494  
Email: alastair.southgate@essex.gov.uk | www.essex.gov.uk 
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